
FALLBROOK PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

To Receive Public Input and Proposals Regarding  

Board of Director Division Boundaries 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Elections Code Section 22001, 

the Board of Directors of Fallbrook Public Utility District will hold a public hearing to 

receive input regarding potential redistricting of Director divisions. 

Public Hearings are scheduled as follows: 

DATES:  February 28, 2022 and March 28, 2022   

TIMES:  4:00 p.m.   

LOCATION:      990 East Mission Road, Fallbrook, CA 92028 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82003172211?pwd=UU10YWltMkVwW
GVaUFNkQnA2bHA4Zz09  

  

The public is invited to attend and/or submit information regarding their Communities of 

Interest, and proposed division boundaries for the 2021 redistricting process. Draft maps 

will not be available until census-block level 2020 U.S. census data is released. 

 

Questions or input may also be emailed to: leckert@fpud.com  

Complete redistricting information can be found at https://www.fpud.com/redistricting-process  

Dated: February 17, 2022 

By: /s/ Lauren Eckert________________ 

 Executive Assistant/Board Secretary 
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